
Transcript of remarks by STH

     Following is the transcript of remarks by the Secretary for Transport
and Housing, Mr Frank Chan Fan, at a media session after attending the
Legislative Council meeting today (June 6):

Reporter: Is it acceptable that it's taken even longer for the MTR to submit
the report?

Secretary for Transport and Housing: I would say that it would be required
for them to submit a very detailed and comprehensive report to the
Government. Therefore if they require more time to acquire the information
from their main contractor and subcontractor, we would allow for that because
there's a need for us and the entire community to clearly understand what had
happened, and whether or not any wrongdoings had been committed.

(Please also refer to the Chinese portion of the transcript.)
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